GNSO Working Party
18 September 2014

Attendees
* Jennifer Wolfe
*  Wolf Ullrich Knoben
* Ron Andruff
* Chuck Gomes
* AvriDoria
* David Maher

Guest Speakers
¢ Richard Westlake
* Colin Jackson

Apologies
* None

ICANN Staff
* Marika Konings
* Larisa Gurnick
* Lars Hoffman
* Matt Ashtiani
* Glen de St Gery
* Nathalie Peregrine

* Intotal, 123 people have started the survey; this number is up from 118 last
week.

* Westlake noted that there are some groups that do not have a large showing.
Specifically, the GAC (4 survey takers), ccNSO (3 survey takers), and SSAC (2
survey takers).

* The GNSO comprises half of the survey takers.

* Approximately 1/3 of the ICANN Board has completed the survey.

There have been no surveys taken in Arabic, Chinese, French, Russian, or Spanish
— surveys have only be taken in English.

It was suggested and agreed that the survey would be extended through ICANN
51, ending 17-October-2014. This extension was made in an effort to ensure as
much diverse participation as possible.



It was decided that the Supplementary 360 Assessment survey would not launch
until the original 360 Assessment survey was completed.

Staff confirmed that they would work with the Communications Department in
an effort to have the Review noted in the opening speech.

Staff confirmed that they would work on promotional materials for the survey
that could be handed out at the meeting.

Westlake confirmed that they are working on an initial list of interviewees but
that they would like input from the Working Party.

Westlake confirmed that one aspect of their report would be the previous
Recommendations made from the first GNSO Review. Westlake will look to see if
these Recommendations were in fact implemented and, if so, what their effects
on the GNSO were.

Westlake confirmed that while the list of interviewees will be made public, the
content of the discussions will be held confidential. In cases where interpretation
takes place, Westlake will coordinate with ICANN Staff.



